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Farm Bill Meetings Scheduled in Falls City

(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Farm Service Agency will host Farm Bill meetings Thursday
December 4 from 9 — 11 a-m and again from 6 — 8 p-m; On Monday, December 8 from 9 — 11 a-m;
Tuesday, December 9 from 9 — 11 a-m and Thursday, December 11 from 6 — 8 p-m.

Those attending will learn about Farm Service Agency Farm Bill program including Price Loss
Coverage, Agricultural Risk Coverage — County, Agriculture Risk Coverage — Individual and
highlights of other available programs.

The meetings will be held at the Falls City USDA Service Center at 502 East 14th Street. Due to
limited seating space, the meetings are limited to the first 15 people who sign up for each session.
You may register to participate by contacting the Richardson County FSA Office at 402-245-2401.

Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations to attend or participate in this meeting
should contact County Executive Director Shawna Mitchell at 402-245-2401 or Federal Relay
Service at 1-800-877-8339.
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